
Montgomery Township 
Park and Recreation Board 

Meeting Minutes for August 9, 2017 
 

 
 
The monthly meeting of the Montgomery Township Park and Recreation Board was held on 
August 9, 2017 in the Montgomery Township Community and Recreation Center.  The members of the 
Park and Recreation Board in attendance included: Scott Fontaine, MaryBeth Meehan, Angelo Grasso 
and Tony Ruggieri. Also in attendance were Greg Reiff (Public Works Foreman), Matt Reimel (Athletics 
and Recreation Coordinator), and Floyd Shaffer (Recreation Director). 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
Angelo Grasso called the meeting to order at 7:34 pm and began with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
Tony Ruggieri made a motion to approve the July 12, 2017 minutes and Scott Fontaine seconded the 
motion.  The minutes were approved unanimously. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT 
None. 
 
PARK UPDATE 
Weeds were reported in the infields of the baseball field. Public Works Foreman Greg Reiff 
stated that it’s been a busy summer and the upkeep to the fields will be happening as soon as 
they can get to them. Board members commented how nice the Spring Valley Hockey Courts 
came out. Members also reported on the landscaping of the CRC building. Director Floyd 
Shaffer addressed that matter. 
 
Public Works Update 
Public Works Foreman Greg Reiff reported that there is a serious trash issue at Spring Valley 
Park.  
 
RECREATION UPDATE 
Athletics and Recreation Coordinator Matt Reimel reported the monthly programs and number of 
attendees, as well as upcoming program and events. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
Angelo Grasso brought up possibly charging at the Splash Park. Director Floyd Shaffer addressed it. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
None. 
 



OTHER BUSINESS 
None. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
Tony Ruggieri made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:31pm.  The motion was seconded by Scott 
Fontaine.  The motion passed unanimously.   
 
The next meeting is scheduled for September 13, 2017, 7:30 pm at the Rec Center.  
 
Submitted by  
Matt Reimel 
 


